
Winterton Community Academy 

Newport Drive, Winterton, Scunthorpe, North Lincolnshire, DN15 9QD  

                                 Telephone: (01724) 732777  

                           email: reception@wintertonca.com 

                                          Headteacher – Mr K Rowlands     

 

Ref: 2022/23/ParEve/tp                 23rd September 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As we begin the new school year, we are very pleased to provide you with the dates for the parents’ evenings 

for the 2022-23 academic year. 

This is a very important element of communication between yourself and the teachers, providing an 

opportunity to support your child and discuss their level of attainment and progress. 

The dates for the parents’ evenings for each year group are below and all begin at 4.00 pm, with the last 

appointment at 7.30pm.  Additional information regarding the booking of appointments will be given closer 

to the date. 

Year Dates 
11 Wednesday 5th October 2022 

Wednesday 29th March 2023 
 

10 Thursday 9th March 2023 
 

9 Wednesday 1st February 2023 
 

8 Thursday 19th January 2023 
 

7 Wednesday 23rd November 2022 
 

As always, we will be assessing all of the pupils during the course of each term in a variety of ways, allowing 

us to ascertain their level of progress and attainment in each subject.  This, along with an indication of their 

attitude to learning, will be shown on each of the termly reports. 

   

During the first half term, Year 7 will receive a baseline report which provides their SATs, CATs scores and 

further guidance, reading ages and any other appropriate key information. 

Year 10 will be receiving their KS4 targets in the next week.  The following reports for Years 10-11 will then 

contain end of key stage predictions based on their assessments and also mock exam grades where 

appropriate. 

The first of the two parents’ evenings for Year 11 will not be preceded by a report, as it is an opportunity to 

discuss their attainment from Year 10 and also to discuss the forthcoming Mock Exams that will be taking place 

from Monday 17th October until Friday 11th November 2022 This is the week before and the first two weeks 

after the October half-term break. 

We look forward to seeing you again in the academy.  However, it should also be remembered that we are 

always available to discuss attainment and progress, so please do not wait for the relevant parents’ evening if 

you wish to speak to a member of staff. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Featherstone 

Deputy Headteacher 


